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Scientists and Stakeholders Invited to Discuss Priorities for Shenandoah Valley Watershed Research
 

Who: 
U. S. Geological Survey (USGS) scientists, the Great Valley Water Science Forum, local officials, stakeholders and other state, Federal and special interest groups.  Reporters and the public are invited.
What: 

Shenandoah Valley Water Policy Workshop
When: 
October 15-16, 2007
9am-5:30pm

Summary session on October 16 at 3:15 pm
Where: 
Shenandoah University


Winchester, VA

[Directions or map]

How: 
Registration is required due to space limitations.  Please contact Tom Christoffel, 


540-636-8800 ext. 209 tchrist@shental.net    Registration is free.
Why:

Although scenic, the Shenandoah has been called the fifth most imperiled river in the Nation.  The objective of the workshop is to develop a Shenandoah Valley Water Resources Science Plan, with prioritized needs to provide decision-makers with the science needed so that they have the ability to better see how different policy actions might affect future watershed conditions.
USGS provides science for a changing world. For more information, visit www.usgs.gov.
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